
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Small Farms and Groundwater 

Management under SGMA 

 here 

 Tuesday, 
September 
       17 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Implementation of California’s 

new groundwater law will 

begin in January 2020.  
 

Join us to discuss how the 

Sustainable Groundwater 

Management Act (SGMA) may 

affect small farms and identify 

opportunities to engage. 
 

Please RSVP at: 

http://ucanr.edu/sgmasmallfarms 

Tuesday, September 17, 2019 

10 AM – 4 PM 

Lunch provided with RSVP 

Kern/Inyo Room, UC Merced Building 

550 E. Shaw Avenue, Fresno CA 93710 

 

For more information contact: 

Alyssa DeVincentis, ajdevincentis@ucdavis.edu 

Yolanda Murillo, 559-241-7519 

 

Simultaneous 

translation will be 

provided in Spanish 

and Hmong 
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